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PURPLE OAKS
ACADEMY

Friends of ACORNS

We are a group of parents who have children who attend Purple
Oaks Academy.

We meet regularly throughout the year to plan events, fund raise
and support each other and learn about how we can best support
our children.

The next dates booked in for Little Acorns to meet are as
follows:

Tuesday 17th October 2-3pm
Tuesday 14th November 2-3pm
Tuesday 12th December 2-3pm

Tuesday 9th January 2-3pm
Tuesday 13th February 2-3pm
Tuesday 13th March 2-3pm
Tuesday 10th April 2-3pm
Tuesday 8th May 2-3pm
Tuesday 12th June 2-3pm
Tuesday 10th July 2-3pm
We would love to see you there.




